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Works Notification 
 

27 April 2021 

Night Works - State Highway 1 (SH1) between Hudson Road and the Kaipara 
Flats Road/Goatley Road intersection, Warkworth continuing next month 

Dear Neighbour,   
 
The Ara Tūhono - Pūhoi to Warkworth Project will be continuing night works along SH1 between 
Hudson Road and the Kaipara Flats Road/Goatley Road intersection between Sunday 2 May, and 
Monday 31 May. The project team will be undertaking kerb, barrier, signage and lighting installation, 
drainage, utilities, earthworks, and pavement works during this time. 
 
Stop/go traffic management will be in place from 7:00pm to 5:00am each night (Sundays to 
Thursdays only). There will be a temporary speed limit of 30km/h in place on the dates below: 
   
Schedule of upcoming works: 

Sun 2 May to Thu 6 May Stop/Go traffic management: 7:00pm to 5:00am 

Sun 9 May to Thu 13 May Stop/Go traffic management: 7:00pm to 5:00am 

Sun 16 May to Thu 20 May Stop/Go traffic management: 7:00pm to 5:00am 

Sun 23 May to Thu 27 May Stop/Go traffic management: 7:00pm to 5:00am 

Sun 30 May to Mon 31 May Stop/Go traffic management: 7:00pm to 5:00am 

 
The work is weather dependant, and we will keep you updated if the work schedule changes. 
 
You may experience some noise and vibration during these works however the project team are 
working hard to minimise disruptions. 
 
Why are we doing this? 
As our team progress works at Pukerito (Northern Connection), temporary changes to the existing 
road alignment are required before continuing with the intersection upgrade works. This will 
accommodate the increase in traffic movements once the project is complete in mid-May 2022. The 
work also seeks to enable and accommodate a safe and efficient linkage to the new intersection 
connecting Auckland Transport’s Matakana Link Road. 
 
Safety 
For your safety, the safety of our staff, and to minimise traffic disruptions, this work will be 
undertaken between 8:00pm and 4:30am, with stop/go traffic management in place from 7:00pm to 
5:00am. 
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We would like to remind you that due to ongoing work in the area there is a reduced speed limit of 
60km/h in place on this section of SH1 when works are not taking place. 
 
Work on the northern side of the SH1, Goatley Road and Kaipara Flats Road intersection is scheduled 
for completion by the end of July 2021 (weather dependent). 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this important work. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions about these works, please do not hesitate to contact our 
communications team via email: info@nx2group.com or our 24/7 freephone: 0508 7295 4636.  
 
Kind regards,  

Stakeholder & Communications Team 
Fletcher/Acciona Joint Venture on behalf of NX2  
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